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On Sunday, August 10th, our Chapter gathered once again at Indian Lake Park for our annual 

picnic and membership meeting. The weather was hands-down the nicest we’ve had in years 

with sunny skies, a gentle breeze, and not a single umbrella in sight. As we all know, nice 

weather brings out the Corvettes. There were 13 Corvettes driven to the picnic representing each 

generation except the C1 & C5’s. We had 29 members/guests attend including new member 

Brian Newhouse and his wife Nancy.  

This year, we welcomed The Colonial Grille as our caterer for the first time, and they did not 

disappoint. The spread was generous and delicious, with plenty of room left for the parade of 

homemade desserts that followed. And someone brought that macaroni salad again. 

A big thank you to Paul & Renee DiSanto and Frank & Kathy Gavron for their tireless planning 

and coordination. Their behind-the-scenes magic keeps this tradition running smoothly year after 

year. 

After the meal, we gathered for a brief meeting and shared updates on upcoming events. The 

discussion was lively, thoughtful, and full of ideas. Proof that even after dessert, this group still 

brings plenty to the table! It’s moments like these, gathered around good food and good 

conversation, that remind us why this club is more than just cars—it’s community. 

Whether you came for the food, the fellowship, or just to show off your ride, we’re grateful you 

were part of it. Here's to many more gatherings filled with sunshine, laughter, and Corvettes. 

Be sure to check out the photos on the following pages, they capture the spirit of the day better 

than words ever could.      BM 

 


